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2022 Sidewalk Replacement Project 
 

City Project Number: 999-ST-22 

 

 

Winona, Minnesota       May 16th, 2022 

 

 

CITY ENGINEER’S REPORT ON FEASIBILITY OF PROPOSED 

LOCAL IMPROVEMENT AND AREA TO BE ASSESSED 

 
To the City Manager of the City of Winona, Minnesota: 

I report that the improvements as referenced above are feasible and should best be made as 

proposed.  The estimated costs, made without survey or plans, are $172,754.50. The areas 

proposed to be assessed are:  see attached Exhibit “A” incorporated herein by reference. 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Ryan Meiners, City Engineer 

 

 

 

 

CITY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION ON  

FEASIBILITY REPORT, ETC. FOR LOCAL IMPROVEMENT 

 
I recommend to the City Council proceeding with the local improvements as referenced above 

and find the areas to be assessed are as shown on the resolution initiated by Council. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Chad Ubl, City Manager 


